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I would like to send my displeasure and that I and my family are against the Arkansas Department of
Environmental Quality issuing a continued permit to the Hog Farm which drains its waste into the
groundwater feeding a tributary of our beloved Buffalo River. I believe that despite federal
environmental data showing otherwise, that the waste from farms like these will eventually taint our
waterways and lead to an eventual decline in the public's desire to visit our beautiful Buffalo river.

Dennis and Linda Heter
Rogers, AR
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